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To whom it may concern, our family moved out here in 2000 into this beautiful town. We began motorcycle riding as a family
because of this town and its beauty. We keep our kids involved in this because we would rather have them out there with us
keeping fit and experiencing such a beautiful desert than hanging around the neighborhoods gettin into trouble. In no way in the
last eight years have we noticed a decline in the beauty, it heals itself, if it floods, fires or even motorcycles going through the
trails. As a matter of fact I believe it is more beautiful everytime we go out. We have spent years out there and feel very strongly
that trying to close these areas will do nothing but hurt the people. We have a large group that goes riding and we treat that area
like its our own property, with respect. We trail ride and have fabulous times out there. I do not believe you have any reason to
close down our home like this. For most of us, this is all we know. For others they will have to stop riding because the cost of
fuel will be too much to drive such far distances. Please do not shut us down. Thank you for you time

Christine Dion
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